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Senators, 
 
I have been following the procession of legislation flowing through the Oregon 
Legislature, in particular SB 684. It is with extreme and critical concern that 
you ladies and gentlemen charged with the responsibility of shepherding new 
legislation consider the issues raised by Dr. Eric Dover. I am in 100% 
concurrence with the points Dr. Dover enumerates. I and many other 
physicians and their families and patients have suffered grievous harm at the 
hands of the Oregon Medical Board as well as the Department of Justice. 
Unscrupulous, criminal and scandalous behavior of bureaucrats and 
administrators, elected or appointed, potentially face prosecution. The OMB in 
particular has no oversight! 
 
I have attached a copy of testimony given by my now ex-wife who along with 
my 2 young daughters daily suffer the harm imposed by the OMB (Oregon 
Medical Board) and its minions. Consider with grave caution your present 
undertaking. 
 
   Sincerely, 
     David J. Ogle, MD (Forced into retirement) 
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